
VILLAGE OF AURORA - PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Aurora, New York will hold a 

Public Hearing on April 10, 2025 at approximately 5:30 p.m. in the Aurora 

Firehouse meeeting room, 456 Main St, to consider the Tentative Annual Budgets 

for the 2025-2026 fiscal year. The Tentative Budgets are posted on the village 

website, auroranewyork.us, on the Home page and the Boards page. Pursuant to 

Village Law, Section 5-508(3), the compensation proposed to be paid to each 

member of the Board from all sources is: 

Mayor: $5,000.00  

Trustees (4): $2,500.00 

Special Meeting to follow the public hearings. 

 
Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk 

March 27, 2025 

  

 

 

 


